
  

 

 

 

May 12, 2020 

 

 

Ontario Chamber of Commerce | 180 Dundas Street West, Suite 2105, Toronto, ON M5G 1Z8 

(416) 482-5222 | occ.ca | @OntarioCofC 

  

The Honourable Doug Ford 
Premier of Ontario 
Room 281, Legislative Building, Queen's Park 
Toronto, ON, M7A 1A1 
 
RE: A coordinated approach to reopening Ontario’s economy  
 
Dear Premier Ford,  

Thank you for your continued leadership during the COVID-19 pandemic. As the situation evolves, 
the Ontario Chamber of Commerce (OCC) is receiving concerns from the business community and 
communicating them to all levels of government.  

Employers across the province are asking that municipal, provincial, territorial, and federal 
governments coordinate their efforts to ensure society reopens in a harmonized fashion that 
prioritizes individual safety and economic stability.  

There are six critical elements to reopening: availability of personal protective equipment (PPE), 
smart quarantine polices, protection of the most vulnerable, mass testing, contact tracing, and 
workforce management systems. We deeply appreciate your government’s efforts thus far to 
collaborate with other governments around many of these elements.  

The attached document specifically highlights the need to align efforts around mass testing, contact 
tracing, and workforce management systems. Businesses are able and willing to contribute to solving 
these challenges to ensure that the reopening process is successful and sustainable.  

This memorandum is supported by chambers of commerce and boards of trade across the country, 
including our federal partners at the Canadian Chamber of Commerce and all our provincial and 
territorial colleagues from coast to coast.  

Public health and safety are priorities for all Ontario businesses. We will continue to monitor and 
assess new developments pertaining to COVID-19 closely and work with our members, partners, 
and government to support Ontario business.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Rocco Rossi  
President and CEO 
Ontario Chamber of Commerce 
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Ken Kobly 
President and CEO 
Alberta Chambers of Commerce  

 

 

 

 

 

Hon. Perrin Beatty P.C., O.C.  
President and CEO  
Canadian Chamber of Commerce 

 

 

 

 

 

Renée Comeau 
Executive Director  
NWT Chamber 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Sheri Somerville 
CEO 
Atlantic Chamber of Commerce 

 

 

 

 

 

Charles Milliard 
Président-directeur general  
Fédération des chambres de commerce 
du Québec 

 

 

 

 

Steve McLellan 
CEO 
Saskatchewan Chamber of Commerce 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Val Litwin 
President and CEO 
BC Chamber of Commerce 

 

 

 

 

 

Chuck Davidson 
President and CEO 
Manitoba Chamber of Commerce 

 

 

 

 

 

Peter M. Turner 
President 
Yukon Chamber of Commerce  


